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MEDIA RELEASE

Schedules to Return to Normal

PNG Air wishes to advise all our customers and the travelling public that we are steadily clearing
disrupted passengers whose travel has been affected by the fuel crisis.

On Tuesday 19 March PNG Air and PUMA met and discussed possible solutions that would
ensure continuity of supply for PNG Air operations. Board and Management are evaluating
PUMA options put to PNG Air.

Our customers should be reassured that outside of sourcing fuel from PUMA PNG Air is also
working with international fuel distributors that have proposed solutions for long term
sustainable fuel security.

PNG Air is confident that operational continuance and access to fuel will be assured as each of
these solutions materialize.

PNG Air would like to thank all our loyal customers for their patience during this time. We assure
our customers that we are back servicing a full schedule. Our first flight to Buka is scheduled for
24 March and our first flight to Vanimo is scheduled for 25 March. We look forward to servicing
our customers in these ports.

Please contact our sales and ticketing office closest to you for further information on flights and
schedules.

In anticipation of the upcoming peak period from June to December, PNG Air is pulling forward
aircraft maintenance so that aircraft availability and reliability meets customer expectations. This
may from time to time impact scheduling moving forward in the next few months.

Finally, PNG Air's Board, management and all PNG Air employees would like to thank all our
customers for the positive messaging of support provided to our company.

Our scheduling is returning back to normal and PNG Air would like to thank our customers for
their patience and understanding during this time and appreciate your continued support in
flying with us. In due course, normalcy of services will be restored for all loyal PNG Air customers.

Thank you.
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